Anna Jaques Hospital, Beth Israel

Deaconess Medical Center, Lahey
Health, New England Baptist and
Mount Auburn Hospital Sign
Definitive Agreement to Create

New Health System
4 July 13,2017

The Definitive Agreement is an important next
step in finalizing the affiliation, which was first
announced in January with the signing of the
non-binding Letter of Intent.
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